AUAN Open Invitation to a Presentation - The Junta's Plans for the
Almanzora Valley.

The Association of Entrepreneurs and Professionals of Almanzora (AEPA) held an open, two day seminar
(23/24 October) in Albox to discuss the future of the Almanzora Valley. Guest speakers were high powered
members of the Almeria Junta.

As in previous years an English translation was not provided, however the AUAN attended with spanish
speakers so that the key points can be shared with the British.

If you would like to know what was discussed at the meeting, the AUAN is hosting a meeting to explain to
the British community in the valley what was discussed at the AEPA meeting.

The AUAN presentation will take place in the Martin Garcia Ramos School (opposite Albox Post Office) on
Friday 9 November. This is a public service and will be FREE to enter. The presentation will start promptly
at 4.30pm, so please be seated in good time.

YOU DO NOT HAVE TO BE A MEMBER OF THE AUAN TO ATTEND.



